
GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH 

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER PHE & WS DIVISION 

PANGIN 

 

 

CORRIGENDUM 
 

Due to clerical mistakes, the undersigned on behalf of the governor of Arunachal Pradesh has 

made changes to NIT No. PHED/PGN/NIT/JJM/JML-PGN/01-06/2023-24   Dated Pangin the 4th 

April’ 2023, which was uploaded in departmental website Phedarunachal.org as under: 

 The name of work in package no. 3, “Augmentation of Water Supply at Sengogo”, may read as 

“Augmentation of Water Supply at Senggo” 

 

 

 

 

 

Executive Engineer 

PHE & WS Division 

Pangin 


